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for the attention of the residents, business owners and/or occupants in/of this building 

Extension of emergency bus stop at Van Boshuizenstraat 

 

Date 24 February 2020 Our reference CAVL/OVG/09413 

Author Danielle Opdam Regards Extension of emergency bus stop at  

Van Boshuizenstraat  

 

 

Dear residents, business owners, 

 

In order to provide a tram 25 service between Amsterdam South station and Amstelveen Westwijk by the 

end of this year, there will be two more weekends in the course of 2020 with no tram 5 service and non-stop 

work by VITAL. These weekends are on the 14th and 15th of March, and on the 25th and 26th of July. On these 

days, tram 5 will be replaced by bus 45. 

 

During the two weekends, the current Van Boshuizenstraat bus stops (near the Van Boshuizenstraat tram 

stop) will be used by bus 45. At the east side (driving direction towards the north) this will be a bus stop for 

emergencies, which normally is never used by regular buses. This stop is too close to the Buitenveldertselaan 

crossing (with traffic lights). Therefore, the Van Wijk building company will extend this bus stop by 15 metres. 

This will enable the buses to arrive and depart a little bit more towards the south and join the traffic more 

easily. With this letter, we inform you about this work and how it may affect you. 

 

Work on Monday 2 and Tuesday 3 March between 9.30 and 16.00 hours 

The current bus stop for emergencies at the east side of Buitenveldertselaan will be extended by 15 metres 

towards the south. The work will take place on Monday 2 and Tuesday 3 March between 9.30 and 16.00 

hours, and if necessary also on Wednesday 4 March between 9.30 and 16.00 hours.  

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

Consequences and inconvenience: 

- For cars, the right hand lane will be shortened. 

- The cycle lane will remain open. The area, where the work takes place, will be fenced in. 

- For mopeds, the access between cycle lane and road will be shortened. 

- The work may cause some inconvenience in terms of noise. 

 

Any questions? 

Please consult our website (www.amstelveenlijn.nl) for more information about these works. You can reach 

us via the website, or e-mail us at info@amstelveenlijn.nl, or call us on 020 - 470 4070 (24/7). 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Danielle Opdam  

Communications advisor Amstelveen Line 

 

This letter has been distributed door-to-door at Neerkanne 4-62 and Van Boshuizenstraat 699. 


